
 

City of Philadelphia 
Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 

 
           March 30, 2015

The Committee on Commerce & Economic Development of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has
CANCELLED the Public Hearing scheduled for Monday, March 30, 2015, at 1:00 PM, in Room 400,
City Hall, to hear testimony on the following item: 

An Ordinance amending Chapter 18-200 of The Philadelphia Code, entitled 
"Airports," by requiring providers of ground-handling services at City airport 
facilities to obtain a permit from the City before providing ground-handling services 
and providing for possible permit revocation, all under certain terms and conditions. 
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Michael A. Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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